
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
May 28, 2025   
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,      
 
Happy Birthday - Ava Barrett 
 
Pop and Takis are available to students who still have testing vouchers. No cash sales 
are available. 
 
8th Grade - Reminder - Your Mackinac permission slips are due TOMORROW (Friday)! 
 
Please remember to check your email daily for important messages. 
 
The ROARS trip will take place this Friday.  Grilled hot dogs will be available to those 
students attending the ROARS trip. 
 
There is a student locker cleanout planned during Lion Pride Time, on the following 
days: 
Wednesday, May 28, 2025 6th Grade 
Thursday, May 29, 2025 7th/8th Grade 
All lockers need to be thoroughly cleaned out. Please return any library books to your 
Lion Pride Teacher. 
 
Newaygo lions youth softball clinic info. is in the office. 
 
FRESHMEN STUDENT COUNCIL VOTING will be held during Pride Time on May 30th. 
The voting link will be sent to your email during that time. 
Please keep in mind any student failing a class after May 30 will be required to attend 
summer school.  So stay caught up on your homework assignments. 
We have seen an increase in vandalism in the restrooms. Any student found throwing 
wet toilet paper on the walls or intentionally clogging toilets with excessive toilet paper 
will face disciplinary action. This includes being assigned Saturday school and being 
required to use the restroom in the office. 
Let’s all work together to keep our school clean and respectful for everyone. 
Sign ups are now open for the Medieval Swordsmanship class that will be taught by the 
Swordsmanship Museum and Academy on June 17 at 1:00. It is open to ages 10 - 18. 
Sign up on the library website or at the library.  
And, check out the school FB page soon for library events happening all summer long!  
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance…..Have a great day Lions! 
 


